
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Email Update 

I am writing to notify you that my primary contact email has now changed with immediate 

effect to qeheadofschool@tcat.school . Shortly, my previous email will not be available. 

Please adjust your contact information and direct all future correspondence to me at the 

email address above. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr.S.Seneque 

Head of School 

Ashfields, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4QS  
T:01885 482230  www.qehs.co 

E:admin@tcat.school 
Executive Head: Martin Farmer BEd (Hons) NPQH 

Head of School: Mr.S. Seneque 
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